Sample Support Letter for Assembly Bill 1077: Public Agency Antiracism & Equity Audit

Dear [Committee],

I am writing to express my support for Assembly Bill 1077: Public Agency Antiracism & Equity Audit. This bill is a crucial step in creating a more equitable and inclusive society for all Californians by addressing systemic barriers faced by communities of color in the state.

By requiring all state agencies and counties to conduct comprehensive antiracism audits and establish action plans to rectify deficiencies, we are taking concrete steps toward creating a fairer and more just California. The penalties and fines outlined in this bill serve as a necessary motivator to encourage agencies to take this issue seriously and make meaningful progress toward equality.

I urge you to support Assembly Bill 1077 and help bring us one step closer to a more equitable and inclusive future for all.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
[Your Name]



